
 

Welcome to LACC Preschool. We are looking forward to the start of another amazing year! As a 

reminder, preschool runs Wednesdays & Thursdays from 8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Listed below you will 

find important information for the 2023-2024 school year.  

Important Dates: 

Wednesday, September 6th Preschool Begins 

Wednesday, October 25th No Preschool – Closed for Career Center Event  

Wednesday, November 22nd & Thursday, November 23rd No Preschool – Closed for Thanksgiving Break  

Thursday, December 14th Last Day of Preschool for First Semester (Save this date as parents/family 

members are invited to attend our holiday party.) 

Wednesday, January 10th Preschool Resumes  

Wednesday, March 27th & Thursday, March 28th No Preschool – Closed for Spring Break  

Wednesday, April 10th No Preschool – Career Center is Closed 

Thursday, May 9th Last Day of Preschool (Save this date as parents/family members are invited to attend 

our end of year party.) 

 

Tuition: We greatly appreciate your financial support as all tuition goes directly to 

providing supplies, materials, and training related to our preschool program. Please submit 

all payments to the LACC office on or before the tuition due date. LACC accepts cash or 

check and checks can be made payable to LACC.  

$130.00 (Save $10 by paying for the semester in advance) due Thursday, September 21st   

$130.00 (Save $10 by paying for the semester in advance) due Thursday, January 18th 

OR Make Monthly Payments 

$35.00 due Thursday, September 21st   $35.00 due on Thursday, January 18th   

$35.00 due Thursday, October 19th    $35.00 due on Thursday, February 15th 

$35.00 due Thursday, November 16th    $35.00 due on Thursday, March 14th  

$35.00 due Thursday, December 7th    $35.00 due on Thursday, April 11th  

 

Drop-Off/Pick-Up: Once preschool begins please check the persons approved on the Drop-

Off/Pick-Up Record. If you would like anyone added or removed please send us a written request.  

We are looking forward to getting to know all of you! Please be aware that we may ask for 

identification as needed.   

 

Welcome again! We truly appreciate you and your child being a part of our program! 


